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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 6 May 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Could you please send me a copy of KCDC’s Memorandum of Partnership 

for Te Whakaminenga o Kapiti? 

Please find attached copy of Memorandum of Partnership between Te Rūnanga 
o Toa Rangatira Inc, Āti Awa ki Whakarongotai Charitable Trust and Ngā Hapū  
o Ōtaki and Kāpiti Coast District Council signed on 5 December 2017. 
 

2. I read somewhere that the MOU for Te Whakaminenga o Kapiti is due to be 

reviewed either this year or 2025.  Could you please advise which is 

correct and what will be the process for this review? 

The Memorandum of Partnership is due to be reviewed in the 2024-2025 financial 
year. The process for the review is to be scoped by the Iwi Partnership Group. 
This work is currently underway but has yet to be finalised. The process for the 
review will be determined by Council and Mana Whenua in partnership. 

 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
 
Hara Adams 
Te Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū Hononga ā-Iwi      
Group Manager Iwi Partnerships    
























